
NWT COURTS WINTER TRAVEL GEAR REQUIREMENTS POLICY 

Winter clothing is mandatory for all passengers travelling to and from all circuit 

locations while on a Court Circuit with both the Supreme and Territorial Court.  

This winter gear policy is in effect between October 15 and April 15 every year. 

Proper winter clothing that must be worn includes a winter parka and winter 

boots. Winter headgear such as a toque, gloves or mittens, and snow pants must 

be kept on oneself. 

Those persons who do not have appropriate winter gear for travel for the above-

mentioned period may be denied permission to board the aircraft. 

If travel commences before October 15th and returns after that date, it is the 

passenger’s responsibility to ensure that the appropriate winter gear is taken so 

that it is available on the return flight. 
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